
 
 
 
 

Discontinuation Notice for EndoWorks® Software Solution in 2018 
 

April 1, 2015 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter is to inform you that Olympus has announced the discontinuation of the EndoWorks 
software platform after 26 years of innovations in imaging and workflow management for 
endoscopy.  A three-year phase out plan has been developed to assist Olympus customers with 
their ongoing support requirements and migration options to ensure a smooth transition. As part 
of the due diligence to assist with the migration decision, Olympus is pursuing partnerships with 
other vendors to provide customers with proven endowriter alternatives to insure a smooth 
transition between systems.   
 
In accordance with Olympus’s product discontinuation policy, we are providing you notice of 
this phase out so that you can have adequate time to plan for a replacement solution.   
 
Olympus will continue to support EndoWorks until March 31, 2018.  During this time, Olympus 
will gradually reduce the rollout of patches and updates.  Onsite (field service) and support from 
our Technical Assistance Center (TAC), including Remote Access, will continue throughout the 
phase out period.   
 
The Olympus Endoscopy Account Management Team will contact you to discuss the schedule of 
discontinuation and initial ideas for determining your suitable path to transition.  If you would 
like further information, please contact your local Account Representative. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause your facility.  We appreciate your business 
and hope this notice provides you with adequate time to plan for a software solution. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Olympus America Inc 
 
 

 
 

OLYMPUS CORPORATION OF THE AMERICAS  
3500 CORPORATE PARKWAY CENTER VALLEY, PA 18034  

TELEPHONE (484) 896-5000 
 


